
Hardware Level 101 and Firmware Version 200 Update
Effective June 1st, 2022, all 1144 Wireless Key Fob Transmitters except the 1144-1P-PSV are updated to 
Level 101 Hardware and Version 200 firmware. This allows all 1144 transmitters except the 1144-1P-PSV to be 
shipped with the ability to be programmed using encrypted or unencrypted communication. 

To enable encryption, wireless receivers must have Version 300 firmware or higher.

Obtaining the New Firmware
New 1144 Wireless Key Fob Transmitters with Level 101 Hardware and Version 200 Firmware can be ordered 
by contacting DMP Customer Service at 1-866-266-2826 or by visiting buy.dmp.com.
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